
 
 
             
             
             

              
Statistics 

 March 
2022 

February 
2022 

Year to 
date 
2022 

Previous 
year 

2021(total) 

Patron Activity 
    

OPAC Logins 221 202 631 3081 

SIP2 Logins 623 576 1820 6775 

Main Door Count 2456 1779 6045 n/a 

Circulation and 
Renewals 

    

Checkouts 3002 2369 7746 28723 

Renewed items 945 906 2536 9125 

E-audio & E-book checkouts 454 460 1160 5491 

Total items checked out 4401 3735 11442 43339 

Holds Requested 
    

Holds by Staff 157 105 344 1683 

Holds by OPAC 125 83 326 1495 

     

Item Counts 
    

Total items in library 31549 32559 31549 32879 

Public Access 
Computers 

    

Logins 234 176 605 2104 

Resource Sharing 
Savings 

    

Cost savings 
3742.97 2592.76 8876.58 n/a 

Items borrowed by 
consortium libraries 

238 157 567 n/a 

Items borrowed from 
consortium libraries 

188 188 584 n/a 
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Events 
Handed out over 75 St. Patrick’s Day take and make water color kits. We have handed out over 
30 books for our Community Read in April. 
We have Easter/Spring related take and makes that we are handing out currently. We also have 
a craft table for an additional Easter craft that people can do in the library or take home.  
 
 
 

Projects ongoing 
We are continuing a clean up of the collections and getting new items.  This month we have 
ordered or added over 100 new graphic novels for teens. Along side other changes in the teen 
zone area, we are starting to see more teens utilizing the resources int eh library.  High School 
classes will be visiting soon and we have issued over 30 new cards to these classes.  
We are in the process of receiving a grant that will help fund a teen advisory board and projects 
that they will work on. 
With the lifting of the mask mandate we have seen more people return to the library that state 
that they haven’t been in the building since before COVID. The first week day after the mask 
mandate lifting saw our busiest day in over 6 months. 
 
 

New Library update 
City staff meet with potential collaborators/partners for a new Library building. Work is 
progressing towards identifying a site and potentially moving forward with an RFP for 
architectural renderings of a new space.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


